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Muncy’s Message 

 “Annnd we‟re off…” 

Hello Broncos.  It is hard to believe that we are one-sixth of the way finished with 

the 2011/2012 school year!   

At record breaking speed the time has flown past and giving us all very little down 

time to settle in.  Settling in with a new bell schedule has taken some getting used 

to.  We have ironed out the wrinkles and we are looking rather sharp for the 

remainder of the year.  I think the biggest change was the extension on to 

instruction time.  You never realize how long twenty minutes can be until you post 

it on to the end of the day…then it really drags on.   

The new school year brought us all some new ways of doing business.  Fewer 

teachers and more students have increased the class size in almost every 

department.  Our enrollment has exceeded 1800 and we have not been that big since 

I came here eight years ago.  Although lunches are more crowded and the halls are 

slightly more difficult to manipulate, the student body has been great in accepting 

the way things are.  We are lucky to have great students at DHS. 

If your child has any extra-curricular interests, you have probably noticed that they 

are staying very busy during this time of year.  From athletics to fine arts our 

students show dedication on a daily basis putting in an incredible amount of time.   I 

am always amazed at the caliber of talent that is displayed on campus.   

It is hard work combined with dedication that fosters the student talent at every 

level, and it cannot go without saying behind our students are some very talented 

teachers making their mark and nurturing that talent.  What a winning combination.  

Remember, there are only thirty weeks left until graduation and I look forward to 

them all! 

See ya’ soon,  

Darrell  

 

Denton High School 
"In the Ultimate Pursuit of Excellence in Education" 

http://www.dentonisd.org/
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Back-to-School Luncheon 

Thank you DHS volunteers! Your contributions to 

the PTSA-sponsored back to school luncheon were 

greatly appreciated! The salads, desserts and fruit 

were enjoyed by the faculty and staff and we 

received many compliments and words of thanks 

from those in attendance. An extra special thanks to 

those who helped set up, serve and clean up! 

If you would like to help with future staff 

appreciation events, please send your e-mail address 

to heidiklein@verizon.net. 

PTA Reflections: Diversity 

 

The PTA Reflections Program theme for 2011-2012 

is “Diversity Means…”  

Students may submit original artwork inspired by 

this theme. Works may be submitted in any of the 

following areas: Dance and Choreography, Film 

Production, Literature, Musical Composition, 

Photography, Visual Arts.  

There is no limit to the number of entries per 

student. Each entry must be the original work of one 

student, although filmed productions may include 

other students performing. All works must have a 

title. Entry forms should be filled out completely, 

including an artist statement describing how the 

piece relates to the theme. Consent forms must 

accompany the submission. 

Guidelines, entry forms, and consent forms are 

available at the Texas PTA web site: 

http://www.txpta.org/programs/reflections/ 

Entries may be turned in to Ms. Linda Beckmann 

(DHS reception office), or to Mr. Rosin.  

Deadline for entries is Thursday, 10/13/11, at 4 p.m. 

DHS Orchestra Events 

The DHS Orchestra would like to invite the all 

members of the DHS family to their Fall Concert on 

Tuesday, October 18 at 7:00 pm at the DHS 

Auditorium.  

This is a free event, and will feature performances 

by the Philharmonic, Symphonia, and Chamber 

Orchestras. 

Other important dates on the 2011 fall schedule 

include: 

Oct. 22: All-Region auditions at Ryan High School 

Nov. 11, 11:00 a.m.: Chamber Orchestra Veterans 

Day Concert 

Dec. 6, 7:00 p.m.: Orchestra Winter Holiday 

Special 

December 9 and 10: All-Region Clinic 

Dec. 10, 4:00 p.m.: All Region Concert 

 

mailto:heidiklein@verizon.net
http://www.txpta.org/programs/reflections/


 DHS PTSA Newsletter October 2011 Page 3 

 

 

Bronco Volunteers 

Thank you for the time and the support you 

contribute to our DHS students and staff! Whether 

you kicked the year off baking for staff appreciation 

or fundraising or if you chaperoned at 

Homecoming, you helped make a difference. Those 

are only a few events at which volunteers have 

given of their valuable time so far this year.  

So, if you are one who has found yourself baking, 

traveling, sewing, painting, cleaning or working 

concession for a DHS event, don’t forget to report 

your valuable volunteer hours. Submitting hours 

online is very simple. You can find the link on the 

DHS homepage labeled “DHS Volunteer 

Database”.  

Perhaps you volunteered for a certain Booster Club 

activity? If so; you’ll want to submit those hours as 

well. 

If you are not part of the DHS group of volunteers 

and are interesting in joining, please complete the 

„Volunteer Application‟ and the „Background 

Check’ forms. These forms are located in the DHS 

PTSA page which is in the “For Parents” tab. You 

may submit the completed forms to the front office. 

Thank you for making a difference! 

Sully Saucedo, DHS-PTSA Volunteer Coordinator 

Save Texas Schools 

Teachers and Staff:  

 

This is a busy time of year for 

you, but as you are aware we 

are facing a crisis in education. As I’m sure you 

know, Texas’ budget shortfall translates into a 

statewide funding decline of roughly $1,000 per 

student.  

You are likely feeling the impact of this funding 

deficit as you begin this new year, and of course, 

this serious situation has consequences well beyond 

the current school year. Save Texas Schools 

(SaveTXSchools.org) is a nonpartisan statewide 

volunteer coalition. We are working to inform 

voters, parents, educators, and elected officials 

about the importance of maintaining funding for 

Texas public education.  

Save Texas Schools has recently launched a DFW 

chapter that hosted an area conference September 

23-24 to disseminate information about this crisis 

and let participants know what they can do to effect 

change.  

We want to help you be informed and involved, and 

we know your time is precious. Here is a list of a 

few things you can do, all of which will take just a 

few minutes.  

 If you are on Facebook, join the group for 

Save Texas Schools – DFW. There you will 

find articles about the education crisis and 

updates about activities.  

 Read about the education crisis and share 

what you know with others.  

 Help others understand the impacts of 

education cuts by sharing your experiences 

with your neighbors as well as on our 

Facebook page.  

 Go to SaveTXSchools.org and sign up for 

our upcoming events. You can also sign the 

Save Texas Schools pledge on the web site.  

Thanks again for your time, and best wishes for a 

successful school year.  

The Volunteers at Save Texas Schools DFW  

http://savetxschools.org/
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2012 Grad Night 

The Grad Night Committee is in the 

planning stages of DHS Grad Night 2012. 

Grad Night has been a very successful 

project for many years at Denton High 

School thanks to the generous support of 

people like you. It is sponsored primarily 

by the parents of graduating DHS seniors. 

What is Grad Night? The idea of Grad 

Night is to provide a safe alcohol and 

drug-free graduation event for only DHS 

graduating seniors after the graduation 

ceremony on June 1, 2012.  It supports a 

positive approach to our teens’ “rite of 

passage” from high school.  

Grad Night is a lock-in event that will 

keep the grads busy all night with 

activities including dancing, sports, 

games, auctions, drawings, and food. 

Graduates will have multiple opportunities 

to win Bronco Bucks that can be used to 

bid on prizes. (Bronco Bucks have no cash 

value and can only be used during Grad 

Night.) Prizes in years past have included 

items that range from flat screen TVs, 

telephones and mini refrigerators to 

microwaves, gift cards, cash prizes and 

much more. 

Tickets are $20 if purchased by April 1, 

2012 and $25 if purchased after April 1, 

2012. Tickets purchased by April 1, 2012 

include a $500 Broncos Bucks bonus to be 

used at the event. 

Grad Night 2012 will be held at Dave & 

Buster’s in Frisco, which is an indoor 

facility. Because of the distance and 

liability, all students must ride school 

buses to and from the event. Mr. Darrell 

Muncy has committed to provide the buses.  

It costs a lot to provide the facility, food, 

games and prizes for Grad Night. Ticket 

sales cover only a fraction of the cost. We 

hope to provide our graduates with an event 

as successful as those held in previous 

years. The Grad Night Committee must 

raise all funds used to pay for this event.  

We have received some donations from 

previous Grad Nights and the Denton 

Public School Foundation.  Hopefully, we 

will receive additional support from 

businesses, families and individuals in our 

community. 

The DHS Grad Night Committee will 

recognize each contributor in the Denton 

Record-Chronicle and in a letter to the 

graduate’s family. Recognition is based on 

the level of giving: Bronco - $500 & above; 

Purple - $250 - $499; Gold $100 - $249; 

White – less than $100. 

May we count on your support for this 

year’s DHS senior class? You can help by 

volunteering on one of the committees as 

well as by donating either money or items 

that the kids can use in college, vocational 

training, or on their first jobs. Your time, 

contribution and pledge will help us 

immensely with the planning and success of 

Grad Night 2012. 

Tickets will be on sale during lunch starting 

10.06.11! 

Thank you for your consideration of this 

worthwhile project. If you would like to 

know more, please contact Debby Kennedy, 

debby@jacksonconstruction.net or 

940.391.9102 

Grad Night Committee 
& Sub-Committees 

Debby Kennedy 

Chairman 

debby@jacksonconstruction.net 

 

Teresa Andress 

Co-Chairman & Treasurer 

tandress@dentonisd.org 

 

Dawn Ide 

Secretary 

dide@dentonisd.org 

 

Emile Seiple 

Volunteer Coordinator 

eseiple1@verizon.net 

 

Rhonda Rodriquez 

Fundraising 

art.rhonda@verizon.net 

 

Tickets/Promotions 

Angie Pippin 

apippin@dentonisd.org 

 

 

2012 GRAD 
NIGHT 

6.1.12 

mailto:eseiple1@verizon.net
mailto:apippin@dentonisd.org
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Count on me as a supporter of DHS Grad Night 2012 

 

Return to: 

2012 DHS Grad Night     Financial Donation $ _____________________ 

Debby Kennedy     Auction Item ___________________________ 

917 Abbots Lane    Value $ ________________________________ 

Denton TX  76205   

 

 

Please make checks payable to 2012 DHS GRAD NIGHT 

 

Name/Organization/Business __________________________________________________________ 

 

Address/City/Zip ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone _____________________ Contact Person __________________________________________  

 

email: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
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HONOR YOUR DHS STUDENT BY PURCHASING A BRICK 

WITH THEIR NAME AND A LOGO OF THE ORGANIZATION 

THEY ARE INVOLVED IN TO BE PLACED ON THE: 

BRONCO WALL OF PRIDE 

Honoring all Students, Past and Present 

SPONSORED BY THE CLASS OF 2013 

“CREATING A LEGACY” 

(Visit the wall in the foyer of the Auditorium) 

 

For $35.00, your student’s name and details of their life at DHS, will be etched in brick, and placed 

among the bricks honoring students of the past. If you, or a member of your family, graduated from 

DHS, this makes a special tribute and gift.  It is also a way for you to honor a favorite teacher or 

Administrator. 

Just complete the attached order form, choose a logo if you want one, and send it, with payment, to: 

Loyce Wilson 

DHS Class of 2013 

732 Seville Rd 

Denton, Texas  76205 

Make checks payable to:  DHS Class of 2013 

Order forms may be turned in to the front office if you make sure to put it in an envelope, and make sure 

Class of 2013 Mr. West is written on the front.  Please do not mail cash. 

Questions? Please contact:  

Loyce Wilson at: 

lkwilson@charter.net 

940-382-2937  

  

mailto:lkwilson@charter.net
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ONE BRICK ORDER PER PAGE 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Available for all 

grade levels! 
 CREATING A LEGACY  
 BRONCO WALLOF PRIDE 
  Sponsored by the Class of 2013 

ORDER # 
 

 

Official use only 

 

STYLE ONE 

NO LOGO 

TEXT WILL BE 

AUTOMATICALLY 

CENTERED 

 
LINE 1 (16 LETTERS OR SPACES) 

 
LINE 2 (16 LETTERS OR SPACES) 

 
LINE 3 (16 LETTERS OR SPACES) 

STYLE TWO 

LOGO CHOICE 

PLACE NAME OF 

LOGO ON LINE 

 

_____________________ 

TEXT WILL BE 

AUTOMATICALLY 

LEFT-JUSTIFIED 

 
LINE 1 (13 LETTERS OR SPACES) 

 
LINE 2 (13 LETTERS OR SPACES) 

 
LINE 3 (13 LETTERS OR SPACES) 

ORDERING INFORMATION 

PRICE $35.00 
Name_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Amount Paid $_________________________________________Check Number___________________________________ 

 

Name of organization: 

Denton High School Class of 2013 For further information contact:                

                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Make checks payable to: Loyce Wilson 

DHS Class of 2013 lkwilson@charter.net   

Mail payments to: 940-367-3302  

DHS Class of 2013 Attn:  Loyce Wilson 

732 Seville Rd  

Denton, Texas  76205 

ONLY ONE LOGO 

PER BRICK 
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Denton High School PTSA 

1007 Fulton Street 

Denton, TX 76201 

The PTSA Newsletter is published every six weeks as a collaborative 

effort between DHS and the PTSA. Special thanks to: Patrice Lyke, 

PTSA News Coordinator.  

NONPROFIT ORG 

US POSTAGE PAID 

DENTON, TX 

PERMIT NO. 208 
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